Mr. Rick Thomas Tribal Historic Preservation Officer Santee Sioux Tribe of Nebraska RR 2 Box 5187 Niobrara, NE 68768

SUBJECT: PARTICIPATION AND FUTURE TRANSMITTAL OF REPORT FOR THE

CULTURAL RESOURCE SURVEY AT THE RENO CREEK IN SITU URANIUM

RECOVERY PROJECT IN CAMPBELL COUNTY, WYOMING

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Thank you again for your participation at the cultural resource site survey for the Reno Creek ISR Project last summer in Wright, Wyoming. Since that time, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has drafted a report documenting that survey and providing recommendations to the Wyoming State Historic Preservation Officer (WSHPO). The NRC will submit this report to WSHPO for concurrence soon. However, before we submit the final report, we would like to provide all survey participants a copy of the report for comment.

The draft report will be sent to all 12 Tribes that participated in the survey and NRC will request comments. If you have any concerns about the release of this information to all 12 participating Tribes, please contact the Reno Creek ISR environmental review project manager, Ms. Jill Caverly, at 301-415-7674 or via email at jill.Caverly@nrc.gov within two weeks of the date of this letter.

If we do not receive any objections, we will distribute a copy of the draft report to you for comment shortly after that. Please also feel free to contact Ms. Caverly should you have any questions regarding this process.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Lydia Chang, Chief Environmental Review Branch Division of Fuels Cycle Safety, Safeguards and Environmental Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

Docket No.: 40-9092

Mr. Rick Thomas Tribal Historic Preservation Officer Santee Sioux Tribe of Nebraska RR 2 Box 5187 Niobrara, NE 68768

SUBJECT: PARTICIPATION AND FUTURE TRANSMITTAL OF REPORT FOR THE

CULTURAL RESOURCE SURVEY AT THE RENO CREEK IN SITU URANIUM

RECOVERY PROJECT IN CAMPBELL COUNTY, WYOMING

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Thank you again for your participation at the cultural resource site survey for the Reno Creek ISR Project last summer in Wright, Wyoming. Since that time, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has drafted a report documenting that survey and providing recommendations to the Wyoming State Historic Preservation Officer (WSHPO). The NRC will submit this report to WSHPO for concurrence soon. However, before we submit the final report, we would like to provide all survey participants a copy of the report for comment.

The draft report will be sent to all 12 Tribes that participated in the survey and NRC will request comments. If you have any concerns about the release of this information to all 12 participating Tribes, please contact the Reno Creek ISR environmental review project manager, Ms. Jill Caverly, at 301-415-7674 or via email at jill.Caverly@nrc.gov within two weeks of the date of this letter.

If we do not receive any objections, we will distribute a copy of the draft report to you for comment shortly after that. Please also feel free to contact Ms. Caverly should you have any questions regarding this process.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Lydia Chang, Chief Environmental Review Branch Division of Fuels Cycle Safety, Safeguards and Environmental Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

Docket No.: 40-9092

ML15125A094

OFC:	NMSS/FCSE	NMSS/FCSE	NMSS/FCSE
NAME:	JCaverly	AWalker-Smith	LChang
DATE:	5/04/2015	5/5/2015	5/06/2015

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY